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Dear Professor Gurock.
Let me update you with respect to the Higayon Conference.

The conference is scheduleito open on the cvening of Monday, October 26
and will lakeplaccinBMTasm‘iginaﬂyplanne_d. On Tuesday there will be sessio

As I mentioned to you, Mr. Brachfeld is contributing $5,000 towards the
publication of the proceedings. I've just met with Rabbi Rackman who has
confirmed that Bar-Ilan will match Yeshiva's $7,000 contribution,

I'll keep you informed of further developments,
Best regards,
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